



Mrs Z J Fisher Housemistress of St John's zoe.fisher@ellesmere.com

5th September 2018

Dear Parents and St John's boarders,

First of all, I hope you are all enjoying the holiday and feel as excited as we do about the new term ahead. We all feel refreshed and ready to welcome you back or to welcome you as a new member of our community.

Hopefully you will have received the St John's boarding booklet, but if there are any questions or concerns then please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Many thanks to you all for your kind gifts and warm wishes at the end of the summer term. All of the St John's team join me in celebrating your children's many and varying achievements over the past year and we cannot wait to see their progress and development in the year ahead.

Finally, a warm welcome is extended to our new "Third Man". Mr Hutchings is joining St John's, replacing Mr Baurance and filling in the Monday night duty slot.

I look forward to seeing you all soon.

With warm regards,

Zie Fister

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com